
From: Darci Flynn <Darci.Flynn@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 8:56 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Daniel Lurie <Daniel.Lurie@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Invitation - Gender Justice Symposium - Univ of Miami - April 21-22 
 
Hi Steve, 
 
Confirming that I attended the Gender Symposium hosted by the Human Rights Law Clinic in Coral 
Gables, FL On April 21st and 22nd. The trip was paid for by UN Women. I attended this event in my official 
capacity. 
 
Thank you, 
Darci 
 

Darci Flynn (she/her) 

Director of Gender-based Violence Strategy & Policy 

Office of the Mayor  
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